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June 23, 1995

To Whom It May Concermn:

As an official of the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency, Brainerd Regional Office, I am charged-
with the duty of inspecting the East Central Solid Waste Facility which is operated by Micro Life
USA, Inc. Micro Life has been composting municipal solid waste and animal manure at this
facility since QOctober, 1994. Thus far T have had no problems with Micro Life’s operations. They;
have maintained the site neatly. I have received no complaints of odor from the community. 1
have notice no objectionable odors during inspections. To date they have been very good
operators.

If you need any additional information concerning Micro Life’s performance, I recommend that
you contact Mr. Doug Sell, Executive Director of the East Central Solid Waste Commission. The
Commission owns the East Central Solid waste Facility which they lease to Micro Life.

Sincerely,
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Peter M. Dinndorf
Regional Specialist
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Telephone Device for tha Deaf (TDD): (800) 627-3529
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